HISD Transportation

This past month has been very busy for Transportation. We completed the Operations Report
for TEA this month and it has been submitted and approved. We have also been busy not only
carrying students from home to school but also on multiple field trips. We have been utilizing the
new trip buses for our Varsity Sports. This is the first year in a long time that we have
participated in the Hallsville Christmas Parade. Naomi and Johnnie from our office staff dressed
up and decorated the new golf cart. | drove the golf cart in the parade and the girls were a big
hit with people wanting pics with them as they walked alongside the golf cart greeting everyone.
We have been asked for several years if we could have a Christmas Party like most of the other
campuses. This year we made it happen. We were able to have a party at Wylde Acres. We had
several donations from people like Bubba’s 33, Miss Minnie's Cafe, several drivers and monitors
and several campuses as well. The girls in the office put all of this together and it turned out
great. We have been trying to do some things to help boost morale and let the community know
that even though this is a very serious job it is a fun family environment as well. As we are
nearing the end of 2024 we are thankful for a great year and look forward to a great 2025 as
well. Thanks for your time and support.

Thanks,
Roy



